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Tel: 020 7207 1807 fax: 020 7401 6588 email: � HYPERLINK "mailto:office@friars.southwark.sch.uk" ��office@friars.southwark.sch.uk�


Web: � HYPERLINK "http://www.friarsprimaryschool.com" ��www.friarsprimaryschool.com�





Dear Parents,





Y4 Samba:


Y4 did a triumphant concert for the rest of the school and parents yesterday. They performed some very complicated samba rhythms and made an amazing noise. Look out for some videos on the Y4 page of the website.





Save The Children Christmas jumper day:


On Friday 13 December we will have the second of 2 non uniform days. We’re inviting all pupils to take part in Christmas Jumper Day in aid of Save the Children. Everyone will be invited to wear their silliest, sparkliest or cosiest Christmas woollies and make a donation of £1, or whatever they can give, to help save children’s lives around the world. If your child doesn’t have a festive sweater, don’t worry – it’s easy to decorate a plain jumper with tinsel, baubles or homemade snowflakes. To find out more, please see the event website at: � HYPERLINK "http://www.christmasjumperday.org/" \o "http://www.christmasjumperday.org/" �www.christmasjumperday.org� 





PTFA Christmas fete:


Next Friday (13th) the PTFA will be hosting their annual Christmas fete from 3:30 – 5:30pm. There will be a raffle, games tombola, refreshments, Santa Claus and a performance from the school choir. Entry for Friars pupils is free. All children must be accompanied by an adult.





Parent open morning:


Thank you to those parents who came to the second of our open mornings this year. we hope you found it useful and gave you a flavour of the sorts of skills, activities and strategies we teach and use in the school.





Children’s safety:


We are always looking for opportunities to teach children about being safe responsible citizens. On Wednesday this week Y2 and Y5 had workshops from the London Fire Brigade who taught the children about how to prevent a fire and what to do if there is a fire at home or at school. Also Y6 had a an anti bullying workshop on Wednesday which continued to build on the work we have done this year about children treating each other with kindness and respect.





"Everyone can rise above their circumstances and achieve success if they are dedicated to and passionate about what they do." Nelson Mandela. RIP Madiba
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